
Agneta Pillowcase
100% Italian Linen, oxford style pillow cases with hand
embroidered, zigzag motif frame.

Mrs. Lovegood's pieces are crafted in an environment
of joy, tranquility, love and respect. These
surroundings find their way into every fibre of our
items, creating a product charged with positive
energy. We believe that every object carries its own
history, the artisans who embroider and weave with
their prodigious hands, imprint a bit of their soul in
each product.

Our pieces, just as every fibre and artisan, are one of a
kind and each imperfection, is a nod of appreciation
and acceptance to the beauty of a unique handmade
product.

Read More
SKU: BL101PC
Price: $420 – $480
Stock: instock
Categories: agneta, bed linen, Bedroom, Home

Product Description
Hand embroidered, 100% Linen
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Eida Pillowcase
100% Italian Linen housewife style pillowcase with
hand embroidered, ladder stitch, detail.

Mrs. Lovegood's pieces are crafted in an environment
of joy, tranquility, love and respect. These
surroundings find their way into every fibre of our
items, creating a product charged with positive
energy. We believe that every object carries its own
history, the artisans who embroider and weave with
their prodigious hands, imprint a bit of their soul in
each product.

Our pieces, just as every fibre and artisan, are one of a
kind and each imperfection, is a nod of appreciation
and acceptance to the beauty of a unique handmade
product.

Read More
SKU: BL102PC
Price: $310 – $380
Stock: instock
Categories: bed linen, Bedroom, eida, Home

Product Description
Hand embroidered, 100% Linen
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Fiina Pillowcase
100% Cotton, oxford style pillowcases with hand
embroidered loop stitches.

Mrs. Lovegood's pieces are crafted in an environment
of joy, tranquility, love and respect. These
surroundings find their way into every fibre of our
items, creating a product charged with positive
energy. We believe that every object carries its own
history, the artisans who embroider and weave with
their prodigious hands, imprint a bit of their soul in
each product.

Our pieces, just as every fibre and artisan, are one of a
kind and each imperfection, is a nod of appreciation
and acceptance to the beauty of a unique handmade
product.

Read More
SKU: BL103PC
Price: $300 – $360
Stock: instock
Categories: bed linen, Bedroom, fiina, Home

Product Description
Hand embroidered, 100% Cotton
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Gemma Pillowcase
100% Cotton, oxford style pillowcase, with hand
embroidered french knots.

Mrs. Lovegood's pieces are crafted in an environment
of joy, tranquility, love and respect. These
surroundings find their way into every fibre of our
items, creating a product charged with positive
energy. We believe that every object carries its own
history, the artisans who embroider and weave with
their prodigious hands, imprint a bit of their soul in
each product.

Our pieces, just as every fibre and artisan, are one of a
kind and each imperfection, is a nod of appreciation
and acceptance to the beauty of a unique handmade
product.

Read More
SKU: BL104PC
Price: $270 – $290
Stock: instock
Categories: bed linen, Bedroom, gemma, Home

Product Description
Hand embroidered, 100% cotton

WooCommerce PDF Catalog

Developer By PDF Catalog Woocommerce

https://mrslovegood.com/product/gemma-pillowcase/
https://mrslovegood.com/product-category/home/bedroom/bed-linen/
https://mrslovegood.com/product-category/home/bedroom/
https://mrslovegood.com/product-category/gemma/
https://mrslovegood.com/product-category/home/


Heide Pillowcase
100% Cotton, oxford style, pillowcase with hand
embroidered, knot stitch, detail.

Mrs. Lovegood's pieces are crafted in an environment
of joy, tranquility, love and respect. These
surroundings find their way into every fibre of our
items, creating a product charged with positive
energy. We believe that every object carries its own
history, the artisans who embroider and weave with
their prodigious hands, imprint a bit of their soul in
each product.

Our pieces, just as every fibre and artisan, are one of a
kind and each imperfection, is a nod of appreciation
and acceptance to the beauty of a unique handmade
product.

Read More
SKU: BL105PC
Price: $330 – $350
Stock: instock
Categories: bed linen, Bedroom, Heide, Home

Product Description
Hand embroidered, 100% cotton
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